Date : 30.12.2015

NOTICE

In view of the New year’s day celebrations the Vice
Chancellor and Director directs that at no point discipline
should be violated. In view of this, celebrations should be
done in a descent way. Alcoholic drinks and outside food
are strictly not allowed in the campus. Disciplinary action
will be taken for those who breaks this law. Security
guards are instructed to patrol continously in the campus
premises.
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